Richard Weiss

I want to register my support for the Delaware River Basin Commission's regulations that prohibit
fracking near this valuable fresh water resource. I also hope that that the Commission and other
government regulatory agencies will prohibit the withdrawal of water from our rivers for the
purpose of fracking elsewhere in the state. I am an angler and want to protect our fresh water
fisheries but I also think that fresh, clean water is a national priority. There is a growing shortage of
clean water as our aquifers are being used to supplement our surface water.

Thank you for your work to protect our supply of clean water.



